
	
	
	

	

 
FOR QUESTIONS REGARDING THE REDUCTION OF PLAN 

PAYMENTS DURING COVID-19 CRISIS: 
 
 

 
The Office of the Chapter 13 Trustee, Marilyn O. Marshall, 
understands that many debtors may have had interruptions in 
regular income due to the Covid-19 restrictions imposed by the 
State of Illinois.  
 
If you are unable to make your regular payment due to loss of a 
job or reduction in pay for the foreseeable future, you should 
contact your attorney. 
	


